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Circular No. 8 of 2016 

Regarding 

Emiratization Relation Unit Creation 

 

To all government departments and authorities 

Greetings, 

The Human Resource Department greets you and wish you a continual 

development. 

It is our pleasure to inform you that in conformity with the state's strategic 

directions, and to achieve the strategic goal adopted by the Authority based on 

reinforcing the relation with partners and society, a new organizational unit 

was created at the Authority to carry out missions of and responsibilities for 

supporting the Emiratization process. It shall effectively contribute to 

integrating citizens into the labor market and taking care of job seekers (unit 

missions attached) wishing you are advised and expecting you to provide all 

facilitations and supports necessary to achieve the goals of quality 

Emiratization at the government departments. 

 

Wishing everybody will comply with the above… 

Best Regards… 

Dr. Mohammad Abdul Latif Khaleefah 

 General Manager 

 

Attachments: 

 Emiratization relation unit creation proposal 

A copy to be submitted to: 

 General file 

 


